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TOWN OF FERDINAND 

SPECIAL MEETING 

April 20, 2023 

The Ferdinand Town Council met for a Special Meeting at 10:00 AM on Thursday, April 20, 

2023, in the Ferdinand Town Hall. Present were Council President, Ken Sicard; Vice-President, 

Debbie Johnson; Council Member, Ron Weyer; Attomey, Sharon Bohnenkemper and Clerk-

Treasurer, Tamara Miller. 

Mike Branham with TheGovApp.com  gave a presentation to the Council demonstrating the 

mobile app and how the town, police, fire, street and utilities, could use the app to communicate with 

residents and visitors. The council will consider the benefits and costs and discuss them at a future 

meeting. 

As there was no further business to discuss, Debbie moved to adjourn. Ron seconded. Motion 

carried 3-0. The meeting adjoumed at 11:15 AM. 
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